
Dear Parents, Families & Friends,
 
Wow! What an exciting week we had last week! Thank you to everyone for your
support with the many events that happened . 

A 2 minute silence was observed on Monday for Remembrance and all the children
showed great respect. Our Anti-Bullying workshop in KS2 was, as always, fun and
informative for the children. Richard, who led the workshop commented on how
interactive, responsive and thoughtful our children were. Well done all and I hope you
were able to relay the messages taught to your families. Many of us also wore Odd
Socks on this day to ‘Sock it to bullies!’ thank you for all those that joined in. 

I must congratulate our wonderful School Council for all their hard work in organising
the Children In Need activities on Friday with special mention to Jago, Vinny, Jack
and Saoirse. The team not only organised and ran the activities but also got all the
resources together and cleared up afterwards! A truly brilliant day enjoyed by all the
children plus raising over £250 for Children In Need. I am very proud of you all.

This week as part of our extended P.E curriculum the children will be involved in
Scooter and Skateboard sessions on Friday. Lots of children have already been to see
me in excitement for this event.

In the background, our newly re-launched Friends of Pensans School are working hard
to initiate fundraising opportunities to further support our children. We have a Coat
Drive, Toy Sale & Cake Sale on 28th November – please keep this date in your diary
and come along to find a bargain and enjoy some tasty baking! There will also be a
Christmas Raffle so keep an eye out for information regarding this on the facebook
pages.

Have a good week everyone.
 
Niki Ambrose
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Cape Ellie For being a kind and helpful member of the class.

Godrevy 
Emme-

Mae
For approaching challenges with a smile and determination.

Gwithian Alessia For settling into our class so brilliantly!

Porthcurno Lottie P
For embracing the purpose of both Remembrance Day and

Children in Need with respect and creativity,

Portherras
Evelyn P

Leo

For incredible resilience in all areas of her learning. Well
done!

For making great choices-well done!

Sennen
Jago

Haruki

For taking on more responsibility in his role as a school
councillor.

For always working hard and being a legend.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 11th November 2024 - Friday 15th
November 2024

1st Place:  Cape 100% 

2nd Place:  Sennen  98.39%

3rd Place: Godrevy 98.13%

Breakfast Club

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast

Club Children and you will be charged
accordingly. This will happen to ensure that we are

safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N.
Simpson-Edmands




